

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL COUNCIL CONSIDERATION REQUEST

TO:	Mayor & City Council
FROM:	Councilwoman Shirley Gonzales
COPIES TO:	Sheryl Sculley, City Manager; Leticia Vacek, City Clerk; John Peterek, Assistant to the City Manager; Chris Callanen, Assistant to the City Council; Andrew Segovia, City Attorney
SUBJECT:	Request for Rezoning of Property located at 2706 W. Southcross
DATE:	March 20, 2017

Issue Proposed for Consideration

I ask for your support for the inclusion of the following item on the agenda of the earliest available meeting of the City Council: Concurrence in directing staff to amend the adopted plan and rezone property located at 2706 W. Southcross.

Brief Background

SAWS is the current owner of the property and is proposing to sell the property. The neighborhood is concerned that the current zoning of "C-3" would permit a bar. The rezoning of this property to add "NA" Non-Alcoholic Sales would ensure that the future use of the property to be more compatible with the neighborhood.

Submitted for Council consideration by:

Council Woman Shirley Gonzales, District 5

Supporting Councilmembers' Signatures (4 only)	District No.
1.	4
2.	7
3.	1
4.	8

PR SS AM TI

CITY OF SAN ANTENIO